


 

From: SAMOTLORNEFTEPROMHIM JSC (SNPH JSC) 
Nizhnevartovsk, RF 

  
  
  
  
  
 A LETTER OF REFERENCE. 

 
 
 
   
The company AKROS LLC successfully provided a package of drilling fluid mixing and engineer 
 support services in co-operation with SNPH JSC in Mamontovskoye oilfield during half a year.   
During the period of co-operation the company AKROS LLC has established itself as a reliable 

and highly skilled contractor capable of fulfilling undertaken obligations within the agreed time. 

The professionals of AKROS LLC demonstrated a high standard of professionalism, responsible 

attitude to work, resourcefulness and prompt response in accomplishing production objectives, 

as well as commitment to achieving the utmost performance efficiency. In view of the above 

we are happy to express hereby our special gratitude to the management and engineering staff 

of AKROS LLC who by their efforts assist us in achieving our production objectives. We hope for 

further mutually beneficial and long-term co-operation. 

 
 
Rig Manager                 signature                R.F.Ghilfanov. 
SNPH JSC 
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